
Subject: Year 7 Photographs

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 students had their photographs taken by Tempest photography last week and will be bringing their photograph proof home with 
them today.

There is a time limit for you to order photographs without incurring delivery costs. Please complete your orders by Wednesday 27 
September or organise direct delivery from Tempest.

Kind regards
Year 7 Team

Email to parents 


